
Pilgrim Academy Local Governing Board,  3 October 2023

Summary of the Meeting of The Pilgrim Primary Academy Local 
Governing Board 

  Held on Tuesday 3 October 2023 

The meeting held on  3 October 2023 has affected an outcome on the following: 

• The LGB has settled the responsibilities of the Governors

• The LGB are aware of the “Team Around the School” approach which was welcomed
by Governors

• The Pilgrim AGM focus has been agreed and a date has been agreed

• The LGB were aware of the extent of the role of the PSA


